Hi Elaine,

I've looked at the location and it's clear that a restaurant in this location isn't appropriate in terms of
use. Restaurant and hospitality uses are confined to Charlotte Street, Goodge Street etc and should be
kept in those areas without them being permitted to 'sprawl' into nearby areas. Especially with the
coming of streateries etc it's more important than ever to confine these sorts of uses to defined areas
to respect residential amenity. So this is an objection for now and I will confirm with other members at
our next meeting this response.

Owen
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact
the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells
you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.




